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Neumann Developments, Inc. Breaks Ground on a New Neighborhood  
in Saukville, The Crossroads. 

Saukville, WI – (June16, 2022) – On Wednesday, June 15th at 10:00 a.m., Neumann Developments, Inc.  
broke ground on the a new neighborhood in Saukville, The Crossroads. This is a mixed use neighborhood  
offering 67 single family homesites along with 108 new apartment homes and industrial opportunities.  

“This is a really exciting development. It took 15 months of meetings with everyone working on the exact same  
page to make this happen. It really takes a long time to develop housing,” said  Steve DeCleene, President of  
Neumann Developments, Inc. “The communication and cooperation within the team was great every step of the way.” 

“Steve and his group are amazing to work with. Our team has really enjoyed working with them. They bring  
transparency, a high quality product, an excellent reputation and are very accessible,” said Barb Dickmann,  
President, Saukville Village Board. “We look forward to them being great partners with us.”

This mixed use neighborhood will create new single family and apartment homes and also new business and  
employment opportunities north of Hwy. 33. 

The residential homesites for the Crossroads neighborhood are located on the south side of Hwy. 33 in  
Saukville. East of County Road I.

For more information about The Crossroads please contact:

Additional Info: 
Cindy Wegner
N27W24025 Paul Court, Suite 100
Pewaukee, WI  53072
Office: (262) 542-9200
Cindy@neumanncompanies.com
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Neumann Developments, Inc. is a family-owned business and a local residential land conservation  
developer with a reputation for preserving permanent green space and creating Wisconsin’s best places  
to call home. For more information, please visit NeumannDevelopments.com or on Facebook or YouTube.

###

From left: Chris King, President, Saukville Chamber of Commerce, Corey Gerth, Director of Sales, Harbor 
Homes, Dawn Wagner, Village Administrator, Saukville Chamber of Commerce, Barb Dickmann, President, 
Saukville Village Board, Steve DeCleene, President of Neumann Developments, Inc., Kevin Anderson, Project 
Manager of Neumann Developments, Inc., Mike Court, Senior Professional Engineer, SEH, Sean Sullivan,  
Project Manager, Ruekert & Mielke.
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Steve DeCleene, President of Neumann  
Developments, Inc., presents The Crossroads and 
talks about alot of home creation in a world that  
really needs homes.

Barb Dickmann, President, Saukville Village Board, 
talked about being excited to have a reputable, strong 
company come and partner with them.

Chris Lear, Village of Saukville, 
Plan Commission and Living  
Hope Church member, talks 
about God’s perfect timing and 
Living Hope’s partnership with 
Neumann Developments to  
assist the church with their  
sewer and water hook up  
and new parking lot project. 
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